
November 12, 2019 
 
Attendees: 
 
Rose Auferio – School Rep 
Cherie Mazurek – School Rep 
Renata Contogiannis - Parent 
Michael Edlen - Parent 
Lynn Kessman - Parent 
Rachel Swalley – Parent 
Betty Schwettmann - Community Rep 
Rick Schwettmann - Community Rep 
 
Agenda: 
 

1. Grammar School UIP discussion. 
 

2. Secondary School UIP discussion. 
 

3. Goals that have been set for our areas of needed improvement and the procedures in place for 
the remainder of the year in order to meet our goals. 
 

4. MAP data review 
 

5. Construction updates 
 
Discussion: 
 

1. Reviewed the CMAS data and discussed the changes that have occurred with sixth grade this 
year in terms of them only rotating through three teachers during the day besides specialists. 

2. Discussed the pending changes to 7th/8th classes where they would be shifted around in order 
to lower class sizes next semester. 

3. The school reps asked the team to brainstorm some ideas for social/emotional goals for the 
UIP - the group decided they needed more time to think deeply about that idea 

4. Discussed how administration handles behavior difficulties in the grammar school and the 
secondary school. 

5. We also discussed homework expectations for all grade levels. 
6. The group took a first glance at the Addenbrooke Parent Survey 

 
Public Comment: 
 

1.  
 
Next Steps: 
 

1. Post minutes. 
 
 


